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As a family we strongly oppose this solar farm. It is too big for the smallest county and the affected villages.

The issues and disruptions that would be caused by years of construction would seriously affect the safety of our country
roads and the two schools in Great Casterton. We have been told that 58 lorries per day would be passing and turning
around the schools with over 1000 students and all their transportation. An accident waiting to happen!

We now understand that compulsory acquisitions are sought when we were assured at initial meetings that this would not
be the case.

We also understand from our MP, Alicia Kearns that there are human rights/slave labour issues within the supply chain via
China.

This site is also prime agricultural land. We should be preserving this land to enable this country to produce our own food
rather than importing everything.

This is a beautiful piece of Rutland countryside which should not be torn apart.



